
 

 

 

 

The California JPIA's Newly Elected Officials Academy is an exclusive event designed 
specifically for newly elected officials within their first two years in office. Held in a hotel 
setting away from the office, this academy offers a unique forum for participants to learn 
and share insights about effective and ethical leadership. Attendees will gain a deeper 
understanding of the Authority's tools and resources and have the opportunity to 
network with Authority staff and other elected officials from across the state. 

The Academy covers a range of topics essential for new officials, including: 

• Effective councilmember roles 
• Fundamentals of local government legal requirements 
• Dealing with contentiousness 
• Best practices for elected officials 

This event is by invitation only and is free of charge, making it an invaluable opportunity 
for Authority members to enhance their leadership skills and build valuable connections. 

For more information on this academy, contact Training Coordinator Michelle Aguayo by 
email or at (562) 467-8777. 

https://cjpia.org/email/?destination=2035

